
Happy Holidays!!  I pray that 
you and yours had a blessed 
Thanksgiving.  It’s so hard to 
believe that the New Year is 
going to be here so soon.  
Please remember to renew 

your membership ($28.00) before the end 
of the year.  We are getting closer every 
month to our goal! 
 
As always, we have some great events 
coming up so be sure to check out the 
monthly calendar and note the following: 
 
Kid’s Christmas Party – Sunday, Decem-
ber 8

th
 at 2 pm - Please sign your children 

or grandchildren up on the sign-up sheet at 
the post.  Santa wants to make sure he has 
gifts for all the children! 
 
Senior’s Christmas Dinner – Sunday, De-
cember 22

nd
 at 1 pm - Come on out for a 

great meal and entertainment. 
 

Also, we are collecting gently used or new 
items for the Silent Auction for the CASI  
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Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Brad Martin  

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Roger Heiser 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ed Richards, Daniel Riggs 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, Cath-

erine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—10pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to busi-

ness) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Greetings to all!  This month 
flew by fast and December will 
probably be the same.  I would 
like to thank all those who sup-
ported the various events this 
past month like the Boys/Girls 

State Fundraiser Fish Fry, Labor Day week-
end activities and our delicious Thanksgiving 
meal.  I cannot be more excited by the spirit 
and camaraderie among our members, fam-
ily, and friends.  Thanks for making this Post 
a relaxing and enjoyable "home away from 
home" for many Veterans and their families.   

This month will be very busy with the various 
Christmas Parties like the one for kids and 
the other for seniors.  We take pride in this 
every year.  Please visit our website for up-
coming events.  I would also like to remind 
those who still have not renewed for 2020 
that you still have time but days are running 
out.   

Our membership goal is to be at 100% by 
New Years eve so please go online and re-
new or stop by and renew with one of the 
Cantina staff.   
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SALute 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holi-
days from your Sons of the Ameri-
can Legion. 
 
Thank you all for wonderful support 
of all our fund raising activities—
Chicken Fried Steak meals, Casino 

Nights, Golf Tournament, etc. What a terrific year we’ve 
had thanks to the support of each and every one of you.  
 
As you know, the Sons are here to support the Legion in 
any way we can. And we are excitedly looking forward to 
the New Year to continue our support of Children and 
Youth activities as well as the American Legion as a whole. 
 
Our last big event for the year will be our annual VA visit to 
Audie Murphy Hospital. Watch for more information soon. 
 
 
We wish you all health and happiness throughout the Holi-
days and into the New Year. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

Please say many prayers for those members and families 
who are sick, ill or recovering from surgery.  We always 
have you in our thoughts and prayers.  Additionally, if 
there is anyone interested in becoming our finance officer, 
please contact me at paul.goymerac@gmail.com.  We 
unexpectedly have a vacancy in that key position and 
would like some help until a new member can be sworn in 
during the June elections. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas season and we wish you the 

best.  Verterans Rock!   

God Bless Our Soldiers and Veterans.   

Paul (Gomer) Goymerac 

Post Commander 

 
 
 
 
 
We are still collecting  cash or nonperishable food 
items for our Christmas baskets. Items needed are 
canned goods, gravy mix, stuffing, cereal, etc. 
Things you would need for a Holiday meal. 
 
We try to help as many families as we can! If you are 
in need or know someone that is, please contact the 
Post so we can help you too!!  
 
Mike Potter 
Service Officer 
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which is in January.  This is our largest fundraiser of the 
year and is how we are able to send some great young 
ladies to Girls State each year.  If you have something you 
would like to donate, please see Michelle Muth or Sue 
Buckley and we will make arrangements to pick it up or you 
can drop it off at the Post.  Please put it in the non-smoking 
room and mark it for CASI. 
 
Wishing you all a very blessed and Merry Christmas!! 
 

Until next month, respectfully yours, 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 

The Canteen is offering a free drink to anyone who do-
nates $10 (or $10 worth of food) for the Holiday Baskets -- 
just show the bartender your donation (or hand it to 
them)!  We will continue to offer this until further notice. 

We will also offer a free drink to everyone who donates 
$10 or a $25 WalMart gift card (yes...2 drinks for this) to 
the Riders as they support the Blue Santa Pro-
gram.  These donations are needed by Dec 12th. 

Traci Permenter 
Post Home Manager 

mailto:paul.goymerac@gmail.com


Riders Report 

 
"I would like to wish our Legionnaires, Auxiliary, Sons, Riders, Active Duty, First Responders, fami-
lies and every Red Blooded American defending our freedom and way of life Happy Holidays. May 
you be blessed health and prosperity. Deb and I have been truly blessed with family, friends and 
the work we have been able to do through the American Legion. 

As a reminder, we are still accepting money or Wal-Mart Gift Cards in the amount of $25 which will 
support the Converse Blue Santa program. You may leave your donation with the bar staff. We will be delivering these 
donations to the Converse PD on 14 Dec. 

 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   

 

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA 
December 14, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join us at FT Sam Houston National Cemetery to help honor our fallen and their families laid to rest there!! 

 

    REMEMBER:   Our Fallen U. S. Veterans 

    HONOR:  Those who serve 

    TEACH:   Your children the value of freedom 

 
These are the founding principles of Wreaths Across America.  From its inception in 1992 
when Morrill and Karen Worcester of Harrington, Maine and owners of the Worcester Wreath 
Company, began this worthwhile endeavor by placing wreaths at Arlington National Ceme-
tery.  Since that year the program has grown to over 1600 locations in the United States and 
abroad.   
 
Fort Sam Houston Nat’l Cemetery is supported locally where there are 167,000 grave sites.  
The date for laying wreaths is Saturday, Dec 14, 2019.   
 
The ceremony begins at 11 AM.  Please, come out and help place these wreaths at each 
grave.  Arrive early as there will be plenty of traffic from other participants. 



  

  



  

  

HO HO HO !!

Don’t you know?

It’s time for American Legion Auxiliary Unit 593’s 
Children’s Christmas Party

When, you say?   December 8th, 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.

Where?      American  Legion Post 593
326 W. Legion Drive
Converse, Texas 78109

Who Can Participate?  Children up thru the age of 10

There will be fun activities and food for the children.
We have heard from an elf that Santa will be stopping by.

Please make sure to sign up at the Post by December 1st and 
indicate the child’s name, boy or girl and their age.

If you cannot sign up in person, 
Email us at aux593info@gmail.com by December 1st.



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  


